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Note number: 126/2011

The Australian Permanent Mission to the United Nations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights.

The Australian Government has the honour to refer to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights’ letter of 22 August 2011 requesting the Government’s contributions to a study on challenges, lessons learned and best practices in a holistic, child rights and gender-based approach to protect and promote the rights of children working and/or living on the street, including practices in the collection of disaggregated data and experiences on access to child-friendly counselling, complaint and reporting mechanisms to protect the rights of children living and/or working on the streets.  
The Australian Government has the honour to provide the attached response to the questionnaire provided by the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights. 
The Australian Permanent Mission to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration. 
Geneva

30 September 2011
Australian Permanent Mission to the UN
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